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Payne, Nancy

From: Weidner, Sandy

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 4:51 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: FW: traffic commission request

Dear Nancy,

Please submit Ms Sumner Coon's request to the next Council meeting for referral to the Traffic Commission.

Also, please be sure she receives notification of the meeting once scheduled. I did let her know that it would most likely
be the third Monday of January.

Thanks so much Nancy and have a great weekend!
Sandy Weidner

Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine

From: LAURA SUMNER COON [Iscfamily@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 2:40 PM

To: Weidner, Sandy

Subject: traffic commission request

Dear Sandy,

I am looking for your help regarding traffic control along Yout Street near Wadewitz
Elementary School.

Two times a day, when parents are dropping off or picking up students at Wadewitz, it is
nearly impossible for traffic to cross Yout Street. There is too much traffic to safely see
down the street to drive across Yout. It is particularly bad along the school side of the
street.

I am requesting that there be "no parking" signs placed between the west driveway into
Wadewitz School and Wustum Avenue. There is only one corner lot between the school
drive and Wustum, so this will not impede residents, but would rather help them in
safely maneuvering the streets during school hours.

Please let me know what I would have to do to help address this issue.
Thank you,
Laura Sumner Coon

2062 Wustum Ave.
Racine WI 53404



